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December 7, 2020

Eric Babson

babson@math.ucdavis.edu

1094 Cragmont Avenue

Berkeley CA, 94708

Dear Mr President:

I am concerned about red lights. Amsterdam may have a district but

here they are everywhere. Americans are individualists governed by a con-

stitution guaranteeing freedoms and yet there is a sheep-like herd mentality

around traffic signals. Unelected officials decide arbitrarily to block up some

intersections but not others. Where are the protests? Commerce is stran-

gled as strings of poorly timed lights make some trips to the store too slow

to be worth it. Red-lighters force others to slamn their brakes and pull

around to get on their way. Besides, what could be less manly than being

stopped dead by a small fragile lightbulb? I know you have been focused

on masks but traffic rules are clearly more offensive.

Please assure me that you will hold antilight rallies.

I am very proud to be a US resident and a large part of that derives

from our freedom.

Sincerely,

Eric Babson


